
BIG BOSQUE BIRD BASH, NOV 10 
 

Please join us at Rio Bosque on Saturday, Nov 10 for 
the Big Bosque Bird Bash!  Cooler temperatures, 
widespread water, arriving migratory birds and the 
first signs of fall color make November a great time 
for a walk in the park.  This free community event, 
sponsored by the Friends of the Rio Bosque with 
support from the City of El Paso’s Parks and 
Recreation Department, takes place from 10 a.m. to 
2  p.m.  Event headquarters will be the park’s visitor 
center.  Parking will be at the nearby Bosque 
Trailhead, with additional parking available at the 
Wetland and Tornillo trailheads.  Join us for a free 
event with fun activities for the whole family.  Learn 
about our river-valley environment through tours, 
presentations, exhibits and interactive fun for kids.  
You won’t want to miss it!    
 



¡GRACIAS!  
 

Rio Bosque continues to enjoy great support from our 
partners and friends.  Sincere thanks go to:   

●  The 

https://research.utep.edu/Portals/72/Rio%20Bosque/Bosque%20Bird%20Bash%20flyer%202018.pdf
http://www.riobosque.org/
mailto:jsproul@utep.edu
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